LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 10th MARCH 2017
1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham, Tommy Hutchinson, Leigh Hawksworth (Ticket Office), Ian Littlewood, Samantha Mellor, David Smith & Simon Thornton (EDA). 
APOLOGIES
Jeanette Evans
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING
· Hand drier on level 3 L1 disabled toilet still not been raised to a suitable height.

· JE is waiting for LFC Foundation to come back to her in relation to LPF weeks of action events to be organised by the LDSA.
TICKETING UPDATE
· In line with the recent stadium development plans, Centenary Stand and Kop seat migration is now in process. Once this has been completed, offer letters will be sent to those on the season ticket waiting list.

· Following the debate at the Members Forum a member has contacted Liverpool City Council, and they have confirmed to her that blue badge holders are allowed to park in resident parking bays for a 3 hour period.

· The EDA is to arrange a meeting with the club to discuss the matter of supporters on mobility scooters being allowed access into the lifts.

FUNDING UPDATE

· We will arrange for postal orders to be added as a means of payment on LDSA stationery.

EDA UPDATE
· A meeting is to be arranged to look at the information content on the Accessibility page being updated, and to specifically show what tickets are available for individual matches.

MEMBERSHIP

·  We now have 206 members to date.
SOCIAL UPDATE
· A general discussion was had about what needs to be actioned prior to next meeting.

· The same lounge, ‘The Beautiful Game’ has been reserved for the May dinner party. 
DEVELOPMENT
· The date of Ladies Tea Party is now confirmed for 29th July.

· The Development Officer is to look into the pros and cons of applying for charity status.

· She is also to look at the workings of starting a lottery for LDSA Members.

AOB
· The Social Secretary is to attend the Welsh DSA meeting at Wrexham on 15th March.

DATE OF NEXT MEETING
Friday 21st April 2017 – this is a revised date due to the Good Friday Bank Holiday and Grand National weekend. The relevant lounge has been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 9310750718926307507189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.

